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Look Ahead America Advances Election Integrity Legislation in North Carolina 

 

Washington, D.C. – Look Ahead America (LAA) Community Organizer Erin LeCroy has led 

efforts to educate North Carolina legislators on Senate Bill 747 which passed the State Senate on 

Monday. The legislation vastly improves election integrity in North Carolina and advances many 

of LAA’s election integrity objectives.  

 

Matt Braynard, Executive Director of Look Ahead America, said:  

 

This is one of the best single bills in the country to help ensure elections are clean 

and fair and we encourage North Carolina to pass it into law poste-haste.  

 

From requiring greater mail-in ballot security to voter list hygiene to outlawing 

Zuckerbucks to opening the door to serious prosecution of voter fraud, this 

legislation accomplishes a lot.  

 

And we’re also proud of the role our organization played in advancing the 

legislation under the local leadership of Erin LeCroy. She has demonstrated the 

real power of community organizing.  

 

To read the report, visit https://LookAheadAmerica.org/NC747. 

 

LAA’s six election integrity public policy objectives: https://LookAheadAmerica.org/integrity/. 

 

To support LAA, visit https://LookAheadAmerica.org/donate. 
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